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Election News

You may have noticed the change of our name in the heading above.  It is now official; on January 18th, the voters in the newly established Special Utility District voted to confirm its creation as voted by the legislature and, signed and approved by the governor.  We want to thank all of you for your support during this process.  The management and staff of Crystal Clear will continue to provide you with the highest level of service under our new governance at the lowest possible rates, just as we have done in the past as a public corporation. 

Who Should I Call?

Main Number		      830-372-1031

DigTess – Call before you dig	811

Notice of Drinking Water Monitoring & Reporting Violation

Crystal Clear Water Supply Corporation (PWS ID #0940015) has violated the monitoring and reporting requirements set by Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Title 30, Texas Administrative Code (30 TAC), Section 290, Subchapter F.  Public water systems are required to collect and submit chemical samples of water provided to their customers and report the results of those samples to the TCEQ on a regular basis.

Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether drinking water is safe from chemical contamination. During 2012, monitoring and/or reporting was not completed for nitrate, and therefore the TCEQ cannot assess the safety of the drinking water during that time.

The following actions are being taken to address this issue:

The source well in which the 2012 violation occurred returned to compliance last year.  A TCEQ-approved laboratory collected and sampled water provided to customers from the source well for nitrate and reported the sample results to the TCEQ for 2013.  The results of the sampling indicated that drinking water was safe from nitrate contamination.

Please share this information with all other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (i.e., people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

If you have questions regarding this matter, you may contact Mike Fournier at (830) 372-1031. 
BALLOT ON BACK
